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The Boys & Girls Club of Greater Kansas City project 
includes the renovation of the former Minute Circle 
Friendly House building located at 2405 Elmwood as 
well as new construction to create the jd Wagner Unit 
community center that will house a gym, indoor pool, 
computer lab, art room, multi-purpose space, and 
many other classrooms.

Community Center $5,000,000 allocated

Imagine that! We get a 
call from the KCMO CDE 

saying, ‘We can help you.’

D A V I D  S M I T H , 
P R E S I D E N T  O F  T H E  B O Y S  &  G I R L S  C L U B

O F  G R E A T E R  K A N S A S  C I T Y :

S T A R T  H E R E :
2 0 0 9 - 2 0 1 0  A N N U A L  R E P O R T

development to date


